
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PLEASE WELCOME our newest church member: 

Tyler McCloud 

P.O. Box 148 

Ark, VA 23003 

757-282-9240 

 

ISLAM STUDY:  Please come join us on Wednesday nights in 

February as we begin a new study.  We will seek to gain an un-

derstanding of “The Spiritual Challenge of Islam”.   

Beginning Feb 3rd at 6:30pm, our discussion will follow our 

regularly scheduled prayer meeting.  Looking forward to  

seeing you there.  “The Spiritual Challenge of Islam”...Beliefs 

and Doctrines.   

 Feb. 3,  Week 1—Introduction, Doctrine, God and Sin 

 Feb. 10, Week 2—Resurrection, Judgement, and Jesus 

  and the Ascension 

 Feb. 17, Week 3—The Holy Spirit and Worship 

 Feb. 24, Week 4—Prayer and Marriage 

 

“SOUPER” BOWL  The W.M.U. will be collecting soup cans for 

the Salvation Army through February 7th.  Sunday School clas-

ses are challenged to collect 50 cans each.  Collection boxes 

are in Sunday School classrooms.  Prize for the winners.  

Help to feed the hungry in our community.  Any questions, con-

tact Laraine Sentz at 757-876-3273.    

 

A MISSION CRAFT RETREAT will be held 2/27 from 9:00—3:30 

at the VA Baptist Resource Center in Richmond.  Learn to 

make crafts and how to share your faith through crafting.  Cost 

is $40.  Register online by 2/13 at http://wmuv.org/events/

missioncraftretreat.  GPBC ladies will leave GPBC at 8:00am 

that morning to attend.  Contact Pauline Littell if any ques-

tions.   
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